
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/15/2022 2:15:57 PM

First name: Jared

Last name: Moses

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Greetings,

 

I recently heard about the plans to allow for new buildings on Forest Service Land near Holland Lake.  As a

resident of the Bitterroot Valley and frequent user of Holland Lake for recreation, I thought it would be prudent to

weigh in on this endeavor.  I personally, would hate to see yet more development in our "backyard".  Over the

past several years we have seen a major increase in traffic/population on our roads, on our trails, on our lakes

etc....  Please do not be the catalyst that fuels this trend.  I enjoy me recreation and solitude and that is getting

increasingly harder to find.

 

Thank you,

 

Jared Moses 


